
 

 
Municipality of Brooke-Alvinston 

Council Highlights 
September 23, 2021 

 
 
 
 

 

• Authorized the Alvinston Killer Bees and Alvinston Optimist Club to host a 
licensed bar area in the specified area for the 2021/2022 season. 

 

• Accepted the low tender from Bruce Poland & Sons for the McNally Drain in the 
amount of $35,904.64. 
 

• Accepted the quoted price of $23,000 from Mihalik Flooring for the Upper Hall 
and Meeting Room flooring at the B.A.I.C.C.C. 
 

• Passed a motion for support  
 

RESOLUTION-2021-289  
Councillor Jamie Armstrong made a motion that: Whereas the Provincial 
government has introduced the Ontario Vaccine Certificate program in an effort 
to increase vaccine rollout; And Whereas this program has no specified end date or 
specified criteria to reach before moving away from the program and opening 
Ontario for all;  
And Whereas this program creates undo pressures on businesses, volunteer groups 
and municipalities to comply with the policy;  
And whereas the Ontario government has recognized the risks to private citizens 
and workers in its guidance document with the implementation of this program;  
And Whereas this program seeks to penalize businesses/volunteers and 
municipalities that do not comply with the monitoring of vaccine status;  
And Whereas the vaccine is a proven solution to lessen the effects of Covid 19 and 
is approved by Health Canada.  
Now Therefore be it resolved that the provincial government re-examine its stance 
on encouraging the covid 19 vaccine to the unvaccinated by implementing 
consequences on those that have chosen not to do receive the vaccine (medical 
exemptions aside) by placing monetary fines if you are diagnosed with covid 19 and 
are not vaccinated and need hospitalization in the midst of the national pandemic.  
And be it further resolved that the Ontario government put an end date/percent 
vaccinated on the current certificate program.  

               Councillor Wayne Deans seconded the motion. 
  

Carried  
 


